
   
Dear Friend,   

   

The Chacko Family will be holding our 13th Annual Mary Beth Chacko Memorial Golf Tournament on 

Saturday, July 19, 2025 at 1:30pm at Irem Country Club.  We hold this each year in memory of our 

beloved sister/aunt, Mary Beth Chacko, who passed away from Lupus at age 17.  

  

This year’s event is especially close to us as it not only marks one DECADE of hosting a SOLD OUT 

tournament (with over $75,000 donated to the Lupus Foundation to date!) but we are donating a 

portion of this year’s proceeds to Mary Beth’s Great Niece, Paige Harman. You can learn more about 

Paige on our website – click “Power for Paige.”  

  

We are asking for donations to help us offset the costs associated with hosting this event:  

  

1. We will hold a raffle and need gift certificates or merchandise for it.    Any value!  

  

2. We are putting together golfer registration bags (144 of them!) and are requesting coupons (for 

example, “buy one, get one” or “10% off”) and/or promotional items to stuff the bags for our 

participants.    

  

3. We are also offering HOLE SPONSORS for $100 and will include your requested name on the 

tee box sign, program inclusion, and inclusion on Chacko's Family Bowling Center’s website as 

well as acknowledgement via Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  

  

Remember, all donations are tax deductible.  Donation of any caliber will be gratefully acknowledged 

at the event (loudspeaker, signage, and all social media) and following.  We are happy to return the 

favor in the future!  

  

If you have any questions or would like to schedule a time for donation pick up, email our committee 

at chackos@ptd.net . We thank you in advance for your consideration.   

  

  

Sincerely,   

 

 
 

Event Committee Member  


